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HULS 

HULS CANADA INC. 
235 ORENDA ROAD, 
BRAMPTON, ONTARIO 

L6T 1E6 
(416)451-3810   FAX (416)451-4469

NUODEX*

PMA-18

Solution of Phenyl Mercuric Acetate

PAINT PRESERVATIVE AND FUNGICIDE

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE: 

Phenyl Mercuric Acetate .... 30% 
(Mercury 18% by weight)

REGISTRATION NO: 14942 

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

DANGER         POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION: Use lined steel bungs only

* Reg. T.N. of Huts Canada Inc.

NET CONTENTS ____________ KGS.

FOR EXTERIOR USE ONLY

This product contains a phenylmercury compound as a biocide for



in-an preservation or mildew control. This product is intended
solely for exterior use in well ventilated areas. Use of this
product inside or to treat any materials used inside any building
or structure, may be hazardous to your health and the health of
those occupying the building. Some children may be particularly
sensitive to mercury. Keep this product out of reach of children.

NOTE: Paints containing mercurial additives are not to be used in
areas where food is processed, handled or stored.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE IN PAINT: For preservation of aqueous paint
against putrification and loss of viscosity, add 0.01% to 0.06%
by weight. As a fungicide to prevent mildew growth in aqueous
paints, add 0.4% to 1% by weight.

LOT NO.___________

DRUM DISPOSAL

1. Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings
to treatment site. 

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal or
reconditioning. 

3. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements. 

4. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills contact the regional office of
Conservation and Protection Service, Environment Canada. 

5. For small spills. Recover free liquid. Soak up residue with
solids absorbent. DO NOT FLUSH INTO SURFACE STREAMS. INFORM
ENVIRONMENT CANADA AS IN #4.

FIRST AID: If swallowed give milk or white of egg beaten in
water, then a tablespoon of salt in a glass of warm water and
repeat until vomit fluid is clear. Call a Physician immediately!
If on skin wash immediately with soap and water. If in eyes flush
with water for at least 15 minutes and get medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: This product contains phenyl mercuric
compounds and should not be stored or used in or near eating
areas. Mercury poisoning may result from breathing spray,
swallowing small amounts or absorption through the skin.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label. It is an offence



under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out in the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

PRECAUTION: Harmful or fatal if swallowed. May produce delayed
chemical burns. Wear long rubber gloves to avoid skin contact and
face mask in case of splash hazard. Do not breathe spray mist, do
not get in eyes or on skin or clothing. Wash thoroughly after
handling. Keep away from own flame. Do not store in open areas
nor near food or feed. Do not contaminate water used for domestic
consumption, irrigation, fish or wildlife.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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